New data on confidence in Canadian
institutions

Released at 8:30 a.m. Eastern time in The Daily, Tuesday, November 14, 2023

A new infographic released today focuses on confidence in selected institutions in Canada including the Canadian
media, the Federal Parliament, the justice system and courts, the school system, and the police, as reported in the
Canadian Social Survey collected from October to December 2022. The infographic displays data for the population
aged 15 years and older who live in Canada's 10 provinces, showing results for the survey question "How much
confidence do you have in the following institutions?". Confidence in institutions is an indicator in Canada's Quality
of Life Framework.

Definitions, data sources and methods: survey number 5354.
The infographic "Confidence in Canadian Institutions" (11-627-M) is available now.
For more information, or to enquire about the concepts, methods or data quality of this release, contact us

(toll-free 1-800-263-1136; 514-283-8300; infostats@statcan.gc.ca) or Media Relations
(statcan.mediahotline-ligneinfomedias.statcan@statcan.gc.ca).
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